
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 13 By Councillor Johnston for answer 

by the Convener of the Housing, 
Homelessness and Fair Work 
Committee at a meeting of the 
Council on 24 June 2021 

  For the second year in a row, the Company Accounts for 

Marketing Edinburgh Ltd have not been submitted on time, 

incurring fines in excess of £1,000. At time of writing the 

Accounts to March 2020 have still not been lodged and are 

verging upon being 3 months late.   

Question (1) Why were the Accounts to March 2020 not lodged on time? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Are the assets of Marketing Edinburgh at risk if the company 

is struck off for non-submission of Accounts to Companies 

House? 

Answer (2)  

   

   

   

   

 
 


